
Dear Families,
Year 5 had the most wonderful time in York
last week. It was an absolute pleasure to
spend time with the children and to be able to
facilitate life long memories. I would like to
say a huge thank you to all of the staff team
that gave up their time to come on the
residential. I am not sure who enjoyed it the
most, the staff or the pupils!

We have also had lots of fun celebrating
World Book Day. The revealing of the Masked
Readers was a particular highlight! The
children also loved reading with pupils from
other year groups.
 I hope you have an enjoyable weekend and
fingers crossed the sun continues to shine.
Kind regards
Mrs Cliff

Together Everyone Achieves More

Our Curriculum
This week year 6 has the pleasure of

experiencing a tag rugby trial with a coach.
The year 6's thoroughly enjoyed themselves

and were super competitive. Thank you Stew :)

In Geography, Year 3 have been learning
about the UK and how to find information

using maps and atlases. Today we were
learning about where the different counties in

the UK are and used compass points to
describe their location.

Year 4 have had so much fun in DT this week,
creating their own pneumatic toys. We loved

how unique every finished product was!



We have now moved to Instagram - please follow us @nrjuniors

Photos of the week
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KEEPING OUR 
CHILDREN SAFE

Over the past few weeks we
have been experiencing a high

level of illness. Please keep
your child at home if they have

the following symptoms: 
 

temperature
hot and cold shivers

 sickness and diarrhoea

We are encouraging children
to regularly wash their hands

with soap and water as well as
cleaning touch points around

school.

Many thanks



 

Tuesday 18th March  - 4DB / 4G rivers visit
Tuesday 25th March - Y3, Y4, Y5 Parent’s Evening 4.00pm - 7.00pm
                                      - 4C rivers visit 
Wednesday 26th March - Y3, Y4, Y5 Parent’s Evening 4.00pm - 6.00pm
Please note the the Scholastic Book Fair will be available during
parent's evenings on the 25th / 26th March.

Friday 11th April - End of Term

Monday 28th April - Term starts

Please note there may be further dates added in red to the diary as
more events are confirmed.
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